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A note from Mrs. Chern… Just a reminder that a glass jar and a 

wrapped book for the Book Exchange are due on Monday. We have 3 jars and 3 books so far :)  

We have begun middle of year reading assessments. Mrs. Frick will do “TRC’s/running records 

with each of the kids and we will do DIBELS/foundational skills assessments on Thursday.  

Upcoming Week’s Standards… 
Reading: Non-Fiction text: comparing texts on the same topic, how to identify main idea 

and key details, how pictures teach, using letterland techniques to decode 

Writing: How-To writing on our own, how partners can support each other, clear and precise 

steps, verb and noun agreement,  adjectives and positional words 

Spelling: Unit 16 

Math: word problems with 3 addends, time and vocabulary (digital, analog, hour, half hour, 

hour hand, minute hand) 

Science: Why we need a standard unit of measure, measuring long objects and finding 

easier ways to do it 

Homework…There is one reading page and two math pages. The math pages are 

review so they should be a piece of cake.  

 

Upcoming Events… 
●​ 12/12 Wrapped book for Book Exchange and glass jar for Snowman Reading Lamp project  

●​ 12/19 Winter Learning Experience hosted by our Room Mom Michele Puckett and her 

team 

●​ 12/22-1/2 Winter Break. School resumes 1/3/2017!  
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